Harnett

COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

NORTH CAROLINA
www.hamett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

April 5" 2023 ph: 910-893-7547

fax: 910-893-9371
Joseph Shepard

1019 Tilghman Rd
Dunn, NC 28334

RE: Barrell on property. Location: 8218 NC 27 E, Coats NC

Mr. Shepard,

An Environmental Health Specialist made an on-site inspection of your property on 4/4/23, and observed
that there was a barrel located with a missing lid. The barrel is full and needs to be disposed of.

It is important that you call our office as soon as possible so that we may rectify the situation.
Due to the circumstance of this problem you are required to correct this problem within 30 days
from this date. The continuation of this violation may constitute a health hazard, and if you do not

comply within the allotted time frame we will be forced to obtain legal action.

Please contact this office within 7 days. I can be contacted at 893-7547 Monday-Friday, from 8:00-9:00

a.m.
é’* /7/ REHS
o,
James E. Manhart, R.E.H.S.

Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
Environmental Health Section

Sincerely,

JM/kh

Enclosure(s)

strong roots - new growth



